

20 June 2017

Anna Testerman, Executive Director Chatham Transit Network PO Box 1032 Pittsboro, NC 27312

Dear Anna:

On June 19, 2017 Chatham County Commissioners approved the FY 2017-2018 Budget, including the allocation to Chatham Transit as follows:

Allocation	\$80,547	This amount will be distributed quarterly.
One-time vehicle match	\$31,968	This amount will be distributed in one lump sum upon request and is restricted to matching funds for new grant-funded vehicles.

I look forward to working with you in the upcoming year.

If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact me at 919.545.8300.

Sincerely,

**CHATHAM COUNTY** 

Renee F. Paschal County Manager

Cc: Vicki McConnell, Deputy County Manager and Chatham County Finance Officer